
KENWOOD & SCHALM ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 

IN-DISTRICT FIELD TRIP 

PERMISSION SLIP 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Throughout each school year special field trips are planned to support our curriculum.  When field trips 

are outside of Clawson, your child’s teacher will send home a specific permission slip for you to approve 

and sign.  

Since some of our educational field trips are within the Clawson community (the Clawson Performing 

Arts Center, Clawson Museum, fire hall, police station, post office, park, etc.) we thought it would be 

helpful to have one permission slip at the beginning of each school year that you could sign for all field 

trips within the community of Clawson.  You will be notified about trips to the post office, police station, 

etc., any trip that is more than a few blocks away from our building. 

Exclusive to Schalm: As we are lucky enough to be directly across the street from the football field, 

occasionally the students will have their gym class at the field.   

Please read: 

My child may participate in all field trips within the Clawson community sponsored by Clawson Schools 

during the current school year. 

While my child is on any field trip it is my understanding that the school district personnel in charge will 

take all normal precautions to ensure the safety of all students.   I further understand that I have the 

responsibility to see that my child understands they must cooperate and obey the school district 

personnel in charge of any field trip to the fullest extent possible. 


